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Dear Jamie
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Thank you for your email of 13 May 2017 requesting the following information under the Official

Information Act 1982:

I would like to request details of 2015, 2016, and 2017 (to date) of how many people have taken

their restricted driving tests broken down as below -

By Age, Month, Station, and by Gender

The data you requested has been provided in the attached spreadsheet. Please note the following with

regards to the information provided:

e The information provided was extracted from the Driver Licence Register (DLR) and is current

as at 30 May 2017.

e The data is limited to Class 1 (Car) restricted licence tests sat between 1 January 2015 and 30

May 2017 (inclusive).

e Sat tests refer to tests resulted as pass, fail or stopped (terminated only).

e Due to low volumes and privacy considerations, the gender type "Indeterminate" have been

grouped with the gender type "Female”.

e The table is a count of applicants who sat the Class 1 (Car) restricted licence test, not the total

number of tests sat. For example, if an applicant aged 17 years sat the restricted licence test
twice in March 2015 at AA Ashburton, they are only counted once in the table.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Holly Ludlow,
Manager, Statistical Analysis, by email to holly.ludlow@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 901 6781.

Yours sincerely
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Kelly Timms
Acting Manager Customer Access
For Chief Executive




